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October 23, 2019 

 

Municipality of Temagami 
7 Lakeshore Drive 
Temagami, On P0H 2H0 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

We are writing today to thank you for your generous support as a sponsor  for the Temagami 

Community Foundation’s lottery this past summer.  With your help the lottery was a big success, 

generating $20,000 in proceeds.  This money will be spent on worthwhile causes within the 

Temagami Community over the next year.  The success of this year’s lottery was due to the hard 

work of numerous people within and outside the community; sponsors, vendors, volunteers and TCF 

staff.  By working together, we not only raised a substantial amount of money for Temagami but also 

created a sense of community and teamwork. 

We are already planning for next year’s lottery, building on the success that we had this year.  We 

hope that we can continue to count on your support for 2020. 

Again, thank you very much for your contributions to this great success. 

Sincerely yours 

 

     
 

Bill Kitts     Jack Tuomi 

Co-Chair    Co-Chair 

Temagami Community Foundation Temagami Community Foundation 
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